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Loren Oldenburg is officially endorsed by Lee Nerison for Wisconsin’s 96th Assembly Seat 

 

As the Summer heats up, so does the excitement for the midterm elections this November. This 

Thursday evening, candidates seeking political office met in Leon, Wisconsin. This was a chance 

for local constituents to come out, and meet with the people running for the State and National 

Legislatures.  

 

At the event, the candidates meet with their potential constituents, answered their questions, 

and heard out their concerns. Although the entire event was exciting, perhaps the most notable 

moment was when Lee Nerison discussed his decision for retirement. After discussing his 

decision, and thanking all of his constituents for their support, he announced that he would be 

officially endorsing Loren Oldenburg in his quest for the 96th assembly seat in Wisconsin. When 

asking Lee about Loren he said, “Loren is a great candidate, from a great family. He will make a 

wonderful representative for this rural district of Wisconsin. We are very positive about his 

ability to win.”    

 

The Oldenburg Campaign is excited for the things to come in this election cycle, and is very 

thankful for his relationship with Representative Nerison.  
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